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    INDUCTIONS    
  Regina Murcia    10 August 2010 
   

    BIRTHDAYS  
Gaye McArtney   9 August 
Maree Vinocuroff   12 August 
  

ANNIVERSARIES 
 Liz and Brian Lowe   14 August  
  

 

 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE 
ABOVE SELF”  
 

The object of Rotary 
is to encourage and 
foster the ideal of 
service as a basis of 
worthy enterprise 
and, in particular, to 
encourage and 
foster: 
 
FIRST: The 
development of 
acquaintance as an 
opportunity for 
service. 
 
SECOND: High 
ethical standards in 
business and 
professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all 
useful occupations, 
and the dignifying of 
each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an 
opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The 
application of the 
ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business 
and community life. 
 
FOURTH: The  
advancement of 
international 
understanding, 
goodwill and peace 
through a world 
fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

 
 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9815 
Charter granted 12/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183  

P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 
Normally, our Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL Thames Promenade. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 

6.15pm for 6.45pm start however some meetings are occasionally held online. 
Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Accounts: 1424 861 33 (Admin.) 1497 181 24 (Fundraising) 
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Guests, family, and friends are very welcome to come to our meetings.   
 

PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225       

Meetings are held at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated.  
 

 

 

 

CHELSEA ROTARY MEETING 3345 TUESDAY 13TH. AUGUST, 2024 
 
 

  
 
 
President Peter welcomed a good turn-up of Members and a special welcome to our guest speaker, Cheryl 
Webster PHF from Knitted Knockers Australia. 
 
A number of Members are still away travelling and we look forward to seeing them back in the warmer 
months ahead. 
 
Zoom meetings will be set-up again on the second Tuesday of each month, which will allow those 
Members travelling to log into the meeting. 
 
Sandy advised us that the Men’s Shed is making a portable lectern incorporating a box which can be set on 
a table. 
 
This will make setting up for our meetings a lot easier. 

https://knittedknockersaustralia.com/


GUEST SPEAKER – CHERYL WEBSTER PHF – KNITTED KNOCKERS AUSTRALIA 
 
Cheryl is the Founder and President of this organisation, which is a non-profit company engaging women 
and groups all over Australia, to knit prostheses for breast cancer survivors who have had a mastectomy.   
The prosthesis is very soft and light to wear, made from 100% cotton and stuffed with hobby filler from 
Spotlight.  The prostheses are free and only postage is requested to help with costs. 
 
Cheryl was awarded Senior Victorian of the Year in 2018, a very worthy recipient of the award. 
 
Knitted Knockers was first started 13 years ago by the CWA as a knitting project.  There are now 20 
branches in Australia, with the head office in Burwood, Victoria.   The organisation has 16,000 registered 
knitters and many thousands of prostheses have been handed out.  
 
President Peter had much pleasure in presenting Cheryl with a cheque for $500 to assist with materials and 
costs. He thanked Cheryl for her interesting insight into the organisation which was very enlightening for 
our Members.  
 
If you would like more information or would like to contact Knitted Knockers the phone no. is 03 9808 
6292 or burwoodn@bigpond.net.au.   Donations are very welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cheryl describing the maximum size knitted knockers prostheses that are available (HHH?) 

 
 
Tonight, we will have a quiet meeting with many members travelling, we hope to have prospective 
member Natasha Williams give us an insight into her time as a youth exchange student. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:burwood@bigpond.net.au


 

mailto:knittedknockersausttraralgon@gmail.com

